
  
 
6/18/2018 
 
As I mentioned last month, we have scheduled a closing with Mr. Lenis for the purchase 
of 9312 W Smith St.  This is the second lot that will be utilized for the construction of the 
new town hall.  The original purchase option was agreed upon in June in 2017 and Mr. 
Lenis officially signed off in May of this year.  I would recommend passing Resolution 
2018-10 which will execute the purchase option allowing the parties to close on June 
28th.   
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